Exciting news for San Diego Mesa College Music, Fine Art or Dance majors: Applications are now being accepted for the Harvey T. Bergland Memorial Scholarship!

The deadline to apply is February 27, 2015.



This scholarship fund was established by Dr. Yvonne Bergland, retired Dean of Instructional Services, Resource Development and Research in memory of her husband, Harvey T. Bergland. This scholarship was established to recognize and provide financial assistance to a deserving student who is a music, fine art or dance major.

TO BE ELIGIBLE STUDENTS MUST MEET THE FOLLOWING CRITERIA:

- Completed at least 24 units at Mesa College
- Be currently enrolled in, or have completed a minimum of 12 units in Music or Fine Arts or Dance
- Demonstrated academic excellence with a GPA of at least 3.0
- Have demonstrated community involvement